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 MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 20.3.18 :  7.30pm
_____________________________________________________________________

 PRESENT                                                                                      

Chairman Peter Smith (PS)  Secretary Rosey Foster (RF)

Men’s Captain Norman Spiller (NS)  Ladies’ Captain Mina Crowe (MC) 
Graham Norris (Men’s Vice Captain) Treasurer Phil Jones (PJ) General Manager Jonathan Gray (JG)  
1   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

1.1   Pat Collins (Ladies’ Vice Captain)  
2   MINUTES
2.1   Minutes of 27th February 2018
                                                               Agreed
7.5  Correction: Names of BGL employees who are members to be sent to PJ
 JG
         
3. MATTERS ARISING







Action
Outstanding Actions from Minutes 19.12.17





4.7 Outside information boards – weather damaged and will be replaced  BGL
(Boards not to be replaced but Course information will be on both Shey and

Main course Starters huts. New Shey hut planned.)
6.2 JG to agree date for Terry Edwards to attend MCM


JG
(Agreed for April 2018 meeting)
Actions from Minutes 16.1.18
2.3 Junior Committee to start mid February




DNickson

(meeting took place on 26th February)
2.6 Website to include more Junior information (DN currently drafting.)


    







DN/BGoodman

6.4 Mailboxes and Notice boards – replacements planned


JG/PC
(Review under discussion)
8.3 Some competition entry fees still outstanding



NS
(Tom Wesolowski chasing)

8.5 Charity fundraising to be promoted on BGL website (BG discussing with Debbie Evans.)

                                                                                                 BGL B/OKeefe
8.6 Variance between member info from Centre and Clubv1

PJ/CD
(reconciliation in hand)
11.8 Competition rules: under review to include measuring devices
PS/JHead

Actions from Minutes 27.2.18

9.3  Text for ‘fines and bans’ for web (to be uploaded)

BGoodman/ADuff











REGULAR REPORTS
4. Chairman 
4.1 Invitations sent out for Committee Away day 11th July at Tyrells Wood GC.
4.2 Members website:  Responsibility for updating webpages is being allocated.
Annual review agreed for November if not before.  




BG



        
4.3 Adverse weather:  It was agreed that guidance is required for competition

Starters and for sudden changes in conditions during a competition, taking in to account R&A and CONGU rules and decisions.  GN agreed to draft

             GN
4.4  PS and the committee thanked  the Charity Committee for very successful Quiz night raising £500.  Special thanks to Fiona and David Marshall as Quiz masters. 
5. General Manager
5.1 Capital spend includes £110k in course equipment and £73k in resurfacing the car park including new path paving.  Also £5300 allocated for rope drainage before 6th green on Shey Copse
5.2 Other course items reported : Benches on 2nd  and 16th main course to be replaced, also  ‘clanger’ on 11th bell, and 18th bunker lining  – noted and part of work programme.









JG
5.3  It has been reported that unused tee times  have been late in returning  to

Pro shop.  Unused tee times must be returned 4 days, and preferably 7 days, 

in advance of competitions. Captains to advise weekend and midweek 
organisers. 








       NS/MC

5.4  MC requested seating be made available around Shey course. JG agreed this was part of planned course investment. 






JG
5.5  JG  stated that it will become more difficult to reduce worms on greens owing to EU ban on certain chemicals

5.6   PS requested a separate welcome letter for new Flexi non-Club members to encourage joining HGC.







JG
5.7  JG advised that BGL/Hoebridge Centre  is undergoing  re-branding and links between websites would be unlikely.  PS requested this be revisited

JG
6. Secretary  
6.1  BGL responded quickly to the 2.5% credit card surcharge error in renewal letter. 
6.2 Winter rules / Preferred Lies:  Surrey Golf confirm these can remain until
end of April.  If course condition requires extension into May, application can be made to Surrey Golf.

7. Treasurer
7.1 Charity funds £5,076 including 100 club.
7.2 The income on knock-out competitions is down £125 against budget
7.3. 84 full men members have to date paid their medal and stableford competition entry fee of £30 which allows them to enter weekend and midweek events; only 28 to date have played in a midweek event.
7.4 Ladies  have notified a change to prize vouchers if entries less than 10 players.

7.5 Men, prizes and ‘2s’ rolled over from 17/18 March competition which was abandoned due to adverse weather.
7. 6 Income from one Men’s medal competition given towards Captain’s Day.  PJ

suggested this be reconsidered 





           NS
7.7 BGL currently unable to show Flexi fee paying from non fee paying 

members on lists. This anomaly is under discussion 
   


     PJ/CD
7.8  Juniors: 47 paying lump sum – 22 names are  missing from member list and

a  further  6  adult names also missing. BGL to clarify. 


     PJ/CD
7.9 PJ needs clarification from BGL re players being offered 15 months membership

as this has in impact on club budgets





    BGL/JG
7.10.  PJ queried whether BGL collect  Surrey and Union fees from 

 

Flexi members








     BGL/JG
8.Men’s Captain   
8.1  Fourteen pairs played in Don Howard salver competition   on 10th March

which was won by  Maggi Fraser and Peter Granville.

8.2 Men’s Stableford abandoned on Saturday 17th March due to snow.

In addition Medal on 3rd and 4th March, Stableford 18th and 19th March and

Match against Burhill also cancelled. 

8.3 Future competitions: Texas Scramble Monday 26th March, 

Easter Special Monday 2nd April  and St George’s Day Scramble on 21st April.  
9. Lady Captain


9.1 Wording for Ladies ‘non-attendance ‘ policy has been sent to Adam Duff for

the website

9.2 Guidance relating to ‘small fields’ of players has been circulated to all ladies who are responsible for closing competitions.

9.3  MC met with JG to discuss holding a Ladies’ Coffee morning.  It was agree this

should be held mid-September.  18th September suggested.  Details to be confirmed.
9.4 Also discussed was holding an introductory golf day for ladies at Hoebridge based on a 2-3 hour taster session with an option to enrol on a longer term package under the heading of a Ladies’ Academy.  JG agreed in principle.  MC to investigate further with Ian Hayward in Pro-shop. MC JG suggested promoting on BGL website to market the day and any other events.  

9.5 The ruling that under 14s cannot play in competitions has been enforced but it was agreed that juniors can be invited to play informal golf with the ladies.

9.6 The renewal form had been discussed at some length. Ladies Golf Union fees are £18.25 not £20.75 and there is no space to sign on the form. MC suggested that the current form should be replaced  with a revised letter. 
10.ANY OTHER BUSINESS
10.1:  MC still some difficulty in accessing the members website.  GN to speak to BG 
re positioning members site on search engines 



           GN
10.2  RF  Pages  on website to show published date to enable timely review         BG
10.3  PJ  Draft Committee Expenses Form to be sent to Captains for consideration.
10.4  PJ  Queried if date for Past Captains’ Day  on Saturday 13th October has been 

circulated.  To be followed-up.





       RF/TG
10.5 PS   John Head suggested that  time spent by club  volunteers could be gathered. RF stated this could be included in the Committee Roles and Responsibilities review to be undertaken this year with the Captains.                       RF
10.6  GN  Has started list of who does what within the Men’s section 
10.7 PS   Consideration to be given to gaining consent from individuals whose

photos are published on the club website as part of the Privacy Policy 
        PS/BG


11.  DATE OF NEXT MEETING    Tuesday 17th April 7.30pm
Meeting ended at 9.10pm 

Signed: Chairman …………………………………….Peter Smith ……………………………Date
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